Franklin Borough School

50 Washington Ave. ~ Franklin, NJ 07416 Phone: 973-827-9775 ~ Fax: 973-827-6522

John R. Giacchi Chief School Administrator Barbara A. Decker Business Administrator Board Secretary

Dear Franklin Families,

We are proud to be in partnership with the Franklin Borough Police department to offer the L.E.A.D. (Law Enforcement Against Drugs) program to our fifth grade students. L.E.A.D. is a non profit organization, supported by dedicated police officers, committed to protecting our youth and communities from drugs, drug related crimes, peer to peer/cyber bullying and violence.

Officer Schneider and Officer Babcock worked with students once a week from January through April using the Too Good Program. Too Good puts Social and Emotional Learning to work through fun and interactive lessons, building the self confidence young people need to make healthy choices and achieve success.

To culminate the program we will be having an awards ceremony, pizza party and kickball game with the students and the Franklin Borough Police Department. Please join us on May 31st at 12:30. If you plan to attend, please call me at 973-827-9775 ext. 211.

Regards,

John R. Giacchi

Chief School Administrator